
 

To the Mansfield Gridiron Club, 

There are not enough words to express how grateful we are to the Mansfield Gridiron’s continuous 

efforts to keep the memory of Matt alive. We are overwhelmed by your fundraising efforts, including 

the Super Bowl squares, the 50/50 raffle at the golf tournament and the creation and sale of the “live 

like Z” t-shirts. 

We are so appreciative of the night you honored Matt prior to the first football game. 

We have to believe that he was a part of this celebration of his life. 

The banner is perfect, the words spoken were touching and we are so grateful for the generosities of 

you’re your contributions to Matt’s scholarship fund. 

In addition to providing at least one scholarship to Mansfield graduates, we will also make annual 

contribution to the West Side Benevolent Circle. 

It is our way to give thanks to our community for all of the ongoing support. 

Our plan is to keep building the fund through fundraising efforts. 

I am sure we will be looking for some guidance from your incredible organization. 

We thank you for all you have done for the Zonghetti family this year. But, we also thank you for being a 

huge part in teaching Matt how to be the person he was. 

Although short he did live life filled with memories. 

We should all strive to live like “Z” 

Sue, Mike, Kat & Kristen 


